
If you’re happy and you know it, 
tell a friend!

Follow us on Facebook
Be the first to know when the 
MembersFirst CT FCU is offering a loan or 
savings special. We will also post office 
closings due to inclement weather and 
other ঞmely announcements.

We are closed  Thursdy, July 4th in 
observance of Independence Day.

The member you refer, 18 or older, will be entered to win $500 when 
they open an account and get a Visa credit card, debit card or close a 
loan by June 30, 2019.

Our members love to spread the 
word about MemembersFirst. So, 
it’s about time we thanked you for 
it! Tell your friends and family 
about your Credit Union & when 
they open a qualified* new account 
you BOTH will be entered to win 
$500! Now THAT’S something to $500! Now THAT’S something to 
talk about!

If you have a high interest rate personal loan or credit card, you can 
consolidate into one low rate loan. 

You may need money for an unexpected expense, home improvements, 
a vacation, a MembersFirst personal loan can provide you with the 
money you need for any situation. With flexible payment options, 
competitive rates and terms, your loan can be tailored to your needs 
and lifestyle.

**NEW MONEY ONLY

It’s that time of year again! Stop by 
our Meriden or Wallingford 
Branch between 11:30am and 
2:00pm for free food, fun and 
festivities! This is an event you 
won’t want to miss!

We will be raffling off TWO tickets for a Riverboat Cruise! 
Simply stop by during the event to enter. 
Winner will be announced Monday, June 24th.

WHERE MEMBERS 
COME FIRST



For more details about MembersFirst CT FCU products and 
services, visit www.MembersFirstCTFCU.com

 or call (203) 237-6424.
 Information in this newsletter is accurate as of date of printing and is subject to change at any 

time without notice.

Part-Time Teller Position Available!

The Robert H. Hart Memorial Award
Three Scholarship Awards totaling $5,000! 

Congratulations Graduates!

The winners are:

It’s Your Dream. Make It Happen! Daffodil Festival 2019
START SAVING TODAY!

Would you like to see your business here? Send an email
to Amber@MembersFirstCTFCU.com Established by the MembersFirst CT Federal Credit 

Union in honor of Robert H. Hart, teacher, principal, 
visionary and member of the Board of Directors for 55 
years. These awards are granted to a college-bound high 
school senior who demonstrates leadership, scholastic 
excellence, community involvement and a deep respect 
and understanding of the principles upon which our 
credit union was founded; service to others without credit union was founded; service to others without 
regard for recognition or reward.

Madison Clancy   Kallan Doyon    Cameron Germe

Is someone you know looking for a part-time job? Come and 
work for our awesome Credit Union! Learn and grow into the 
role! Training provided. Experience in Banking preferred but 
not required to be considered for hire. Spanish Speaking a plus! 
Saturdays are required. 15-20 hours per week.

Apply by sending your resume to Apply by sending your resume to 
Linda@MembersFirstCTFCU.com or stop by our Meriden 

Branch for an application!
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